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Premier Energy Distribution announces extension of the deadline for submitting the 
applications for qualification as a pre-qualified supplier 

 

In connection with the requests of several potential suppliers, the administration of ICS „Premier 

Energy Distribution” SA decided to extend until February 19, 2021 inclusive, the deadline for 
submitting the applications for qualification as a pre-qualified supplier. 

 

At the same time, the point 12 of Annex no. 1 regarding the financial guarantee was excluded. 

 
External Relations and Communication Department  
ÎCS „Premier Energy Distribution” SA 
 
February 10, 2021 

http://www.premierenergydistribution.md/sites/default/files/inline-files/achizitii-de-energie/2021/Annex1_en.pdf

